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Tricia Melillo

From: Don&Kathy Scott <dkscott144@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 9, 2022 12:44 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: This Redistricting plan is not good for NH!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

gerrymandering: the practice of dividing or arranging a territorial unit into election districts in a way that 

gives one political party an unfair advantage in elections  

https://www.merriamwebster.com/dictionary/gerrymandering  

It is shameful for the NH Senate to seek to group constituents in such a manner to reduce fair 

representation. The shapes and blobs created across the great State of NH are not designed for an 

individual elected candidate or official to visit, talk to and understand what constituents want or do not 

want. This map further divides communities. It does not foster working together to do what is best for city 

or town, region or ward. It does not foster working with surrounding cities/towns/regions or wards. 

Tearing down is easy. Building up is the hard work I hope my elected officials seek to do, regardless of 

party affiliation!  

Sincerely,  

Kathy Scott; Citizen  

Harrisville, NH  
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